
 

Airtel-Vodafone's Charity of Choice  

 
 

From: lisa.moyse@airtel-vodafone.je 

Sent: 18 January 2013 14:43 

To: Andrew Riseley 

Subject: Re: CICRA 12/52, 12/53  

   
Hi Andrew  
 

We have gone through both the documents. Our response is,  
 

We welcome the decision by CICRA to progress the implementation of Wholesale Line Rental product 

in Jersey and Guernsey. We would like to see WLR-ISDN product also rolled out at earliest 

opportunity.  
 

Please let me know if you want this in a letter form as well.  
 

Regards  
 

Lisa Moyse 

 

Head-Roaming and Regulatory Affairs 

Jersey Airtel Limited (GBRAJ) 

GSM: +44 7829 885930 

Fax: +44 1534 520401 

1st Floor, Le Masurier House, La Rue Le Masurier, St Helier, Jersey, JE2 4YE, Channel Islands 
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